
     FLEA MARKET 
AND 

       GARAGE SALE 
OVER 150 VENDORS 

 

SATURDAY -- SEPTEMBER 11TH 
 

    8:00 AM TO 2:30 PM 
  

IN THE 

MACUNGIE 
MEMORIAL PARK 

 

      RAIN DATE  -- SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 12TH 

 
 

          Sponsored By LOWER LEHIGH LIONS 
 

                 15’ X 25’  Space Lots   $15.00 
 

                 Reserve Your Spot Early From: 
 

 Ron Bechtel  610-966-3040         Bob Kichline  610-966-4941 



LOWER LEHIGH LIONS CLUB                      Meets 2nd and 4th Tuesday 
Box 41, Macungie, PA 18062-0041                                                                   6:30 PM @ Macungie Fire Company 

 
July 17, 2010 

 
The Lower Lehigh Lions Club will hold its Fall Flea Market and Garage Sale on Saturday September 11, 2010 at 

the Macungie Memorial Park.  Spaces will be available for setting up beginning at 6:00 AM with the sale beginning at 8:00 
AM and going until 2:30 PM. Last year we had well over 150 vendors. 

A registration form is included as part of this letter for your convenience in reserving a space.  The spaces are 15' 
X 25' and are $15.00 for the day. We provide space only. You need your own tables, etc. Space is limited.  Please get your 
reservations in early. If you would care to reserve a space, please complete the form and mail it along with your check to 
the Lower Lehigh Lions Club, c/o Ronald Bechtel, 429 E. Main St, Macungie, Pennsylvania, 18062.  Please make your 
check payable to the Lower Lehigh Lions Club. Payment is due with reservation. Cancellation with a refund must be 

made at least 10 days prior to the flea market.    Rain Date:  Sunday September 12, 2010. Postponing to the rain date 

is at the discretion of the committee. No credit if we need to use our rain date.  

At recent sales a number of persons were displaying items outside of the staked area of their lots.  We are 

asking that you confine your displays within the assigned area, as the walkways must be free for pedestrian and 

emergency vehicle traffic. 

On September 11, 2010 we are asking that you use the Poplar Street entrance, this is the entrance from Route 
100/Main St.  Members of the Lions Club will be waiting there to assist you in locating your assigned space.  The Lions 
will be operating the refreshment stand, so we ask that you do not sell food or drink from your stand.  Breakfast 
sandwiches will be available from 6:30 to 9:30 or while supply lasts.  Hot sandwiches will be available from approx. 9:30 
until at least 12 noon but no later than 1:30 PM. Drinks will be available while we do our clean up. Remember, we were 
also here at 6 AM.  

At past flea markets, a number of large unsold items and tires were left for us to dispose of.  Please, if you 

bring items that remain unsold at the end of the day, take them with you.  We are trying to reduce the trash pick-up, 

costs, and the inconvenience to the park caused by overloading their dumpsters.  

If you have knives for sale, please do not sell them to any children or teenagers unless a parent accompanies them.  
No firearms are to be sold.  We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in helping us comply with current safety 
measures. 

The Lions will again be running a 50/50 drawing at the flea market to support a sight related charity. 50% will go 
to the charity, 20% to 1

st
 place winner, 10% to 2

nd
 and 3

rd
 place winners, 5% to 4

th
 and 5

th
 place winners. The drawing will 

be at approx. 2 PM and winner need not be present. At our spring flea market we made $319.00; $159.50 went to our free 
eye exam and eyeglasses school program and $159.50 to the lucky 5 winners.  Chances will be a donation of $1 or 6 for $5 
and will be available at the Lioness space, next to the refreshment stand, and our Lions area. Thank you for your support in 
spring and we look forward to your continued support this fall. Please help support this worthy sight effort. 
 Reminder: we hold checks until after the flea market. I will acknowledge receipt of your check if I have an 
email address.   Unfortunately this past year we had several checks that bounced. This is not only embarrassing to you 

but creates extra work for us. Please be sure we have your current checking account and that sufficient funds are 

available.  Thank you.  
The Spring Flea Market will be held on Saturday May 7, 2011.  

 

The Lower Lehigh Lions Club collects used eyeglasses, hearing aids, and hearing aid batteries.  Please 

bring any you may have with you and we will collect them as we walk around. We also collect non-perishable food 

items for the local food bank. 
 

If anyone would like to be removed from my mail/email list please advise. 
 
      Sincerely yours, 
 

      Ronald Bechtel 
 

      Ronald Bechtel 
      Flea Market Chairman 
      610-966-3040 
      bechtel2@rcn.com 

 

 



FALL FLEA MARKET REGISTRATION FORM 
 
 
 
 
 

NAME                                                                                                 PHONE                                  
 
 
 
ADDRESS                                                                                                 
 

 
 

 _________________________________________   ZIP                                   
 
 
 
EMAIL ADDRESS                       _________________________________________                                                                                          
 
 
 
TYPE OF SALE                                                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
Return to: 
 

 
 Lower Lehigh Lions Club 
 c/o Ronald Bechtel 
 429 E. Main Street 
 Macungie, PA  18062 
 
 
 
Are you a ______ Lion, ______ Lioness, ______ Leo? 
 
 
Which Club _______________________________ 
 
 


